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00:21
Jeremy Brown 
 Hello.

00:22
Ann Vandersteel 
 Hey, Jeremy. Are you there?

00:25
Jeremy Brown 
 I am. I am. Can you hear me?

00:27
Ann Vandersteel 
 I can hear you. Yeah, thank you so much for calling. I apologize. 
Looks like we've had a serious uh interference in our cable service at 
our home studios. So

00:38
Jeremy Brown 
 imagine that,

00:40
Ann Vandersteel 
 you know, it's

00:40
Jeremy Brown 
 so funny saying, have you been saying naughty things?

00:44
Ann Vandersteel 
 Are

00:45
Jeremy Brown 
 you a, are you a bad citizen?

00:47
Ann Vandersteel 
 I am a naughty. I actually, I'm not even a US citizen anymore to be 
clear. But it's funny because I was on the phone with another 
gentleman who comes from the intelligence world and we were talking 
about this very problem and I had just had everything at Comcast done 
at my house last week and they had somebody had called in 
Impersonating me on September 11th last year telling them that I 
didn't want the gigabyte plan anymore. And to put me on the lowest 
possible plan, they put me on some



01:11
Jeremy Brown 
 plan and

01:12
Ann Vandersteel 
 only allows kids to access the internet. And I was wondering why I 
was having so many problems. We finally get all that sorted out. And 
then as I'm on the phone with this guy today and we're talking about, 
you know, stuff like this. 10 minutes later, my internet goes out and 
there's no explanation for it because it was working great. We

01:28
Jeremy Brown 
 just don't know what happened. It's the oddest thing.

01:32
Ann Vandersteel 
 It really is. It really is. Anyway, um, it's great to

01:35
Jeremy Brown 
 hear

01:35
Ann Vandersteel 
 your voice. How are you doing?

01:38
Jeremy Brown 
 Um, I'm doing ok. Um, we just, we just had a pretty big interview 
yesterday with Laura Logan who actually did a face to face here at the 
jail. So that was a big production that, uh, now has me the reputation 
of being famous amongst the, uh, the other inmates here. I, I, I'm in 
a new facility now. I don't know if you've heard, but they moved me to 
Citrus County Detention Facility, uh, which is about an hour and a 
half, two hours from where I was. Um, and it's a private run, uh, 
facility that's being run by law enforcement, which, uh, county 
Sheriff's office ran the previous, uh, facility. So I've only been 
here 14 days. And so nobody really knows much about me, but now a lot 
of the staff knows because it was like this big huge ordeal yesterday 
that the cameras and lights and everything set up in the courtroom, 
uh, for this face to face interview. And of course they had me 
handcuffed like I'm some kind of savage beast. But, um, but no, I 
mean, it's, uh, if we didn't adjust it to the new surroundings and uh 
learning who's who in the zoo here. Uh But uh we continue to speak out 
and uh do interviews. So I appreciate you giving me the opportunity to 
talk again today.



02:52
Ann Vandersteel 
 Oh, well, of course. So is this, is this considered diesel therapy? I 
mean, moving you around and, and

02:57
Jeremy Brown 
 what's the difference between the

02:58
Ann Vandersteel 
 public and the private, private facilities? Are you seeing a 
difference in the quality of how you're treated

03:02
Jeremy Brown 
 the quality

03:03
Ann Vandersteel 
 of the surroundings? What's that? Like? It's

03:06
Jeremy Brown 
 a all right. So the. previously, it was a lower level because they 
didn't have the adequate different tiers. But because this place has a 
moderate, uh, I'm in a little bit higher of a security level, but I'm 
actually, I have my own room with a, like I'm in a room with a closed 
door. So living wise, uh, it, it, it seems to be better, but the way 
it works is, you know, that was a county jail that was authorized to 
hold federal inmates pending trial because I was sentenced. Then I was 
moved to this federal holding facility which normally acts as a 
transfer facility, kind of like a reception area or reception unit in 
the military, right? You go to the reception and then they divvy you 
out to whatever unit on base that you go to. Well, that's kind of how 
this normally works. But because I have a pending trial in DC, uh, we 
actually filed a motion to leave me here so that I'd have better 
access to my attorney. Um, and so that order was granted on Friday. So 
I will stay here until the trial date in DC is set. Uh, and then 
eventually they'll put me on some type of transportation with me up to 
DC for the trial. And then I'm sure they'll take as long as they 
possibly can to move me out of DC to an actual, the Bureau of Prisons 
facility. I see it until all of the truth comes out and then I am 
eventually freed. So

04:35
Ann Vandersteel 
 let's, so let's talk about what that's gonna look like for you, 
Jeremy because, you know, obviously we've seen, you know, Jake Chanley 
has, it looks like he's gotten a break, right? You know, he's in a 



halfway house right now and the, the 14 hour 1000 hours of footage 
seems to have exonerated him. It was very clear the Capitol police 
were giving him a tour and escorting him around very peacefully. There 
was no nothing there. So tell us about, you know, tell me a little bit 
about the difference between what he has received in terms of getting 
a release, so to speak, versus where you are. What would it be the 
biggest differences and why do they feel like they could still 
continue down this path with you?

05:10
Jeremy Brown 
 Well, because I've yet to go to a trial, uh, related to January 6th 
as they like to always proclaim, right? I mean, they, they claim that 
my trial in Tampa was just a simple search warrant case where I had 
illegal. firearms and illegal explosives and classified materials. It 
had nothing to do with January 6th. That is until the, uh, P si the 
investigation by the probation office. Then it was all about January 
6th. Right. So, um, what they're, what they're playing is a shell game 
with me and they're, they're kicking the can down the road. They 
attempted to adjoin me to the Kelly thrill at all case, uh, that they 
all have multiple felonies and of course, they shouldn't have multiple 
felonies but they do. Uh, but then they try to take my two 
misdemeanors and adjoin them and make us all sit in the courtroom 
together and have me subject to the same jury that hearing all of this 
other stuff. against them for multiple felony counts. And then that 
same jury would decide whether I was guilty of two counts of 
misdemeanor trespassing basically. And so, uh, we were able to get 
that motion, uh, stopping that adjoint approved by the judge because 
they just could, I mean, they couldn't even rig it to make that make 
any sense, right? I mean, why is this guy with two misdemeanors being 
sitting in a courtroom with defendants that have multiple. felony? 
That makes no sense, especially since they won't publicly refer to me 
as having anything to do with the Oath Keepers case. But yet they 
secretly want to continue to do all these things as if I am part of 
the Oath Keepers case. And the reason is because they don't want me to 
testify to all the things that I've been saying in all of these 
different interviews. So they're very much stuck between a rock and a 
hard place with how to handle me. Now, they're very content. with 
getting all of these convictions and, and killing the story so that 
nobody hears about January 6th ever, ever again, except for on the 
anniversary kind of like 9 11. And so, and then once that is in place, 
then we'll, then we'll charge Jeremy Brown with all kinds of new 
charges to convict him basically out of the light where nobody will 
hear about them. But see, because of people like you and Laura Logan 
and Emerson and Jim and, and Dan Beatty and all of these other me, 
independent media voices that are out there exposing the truth on a 
daily basis. They're forced to, instead of letting the narrative die 
and be forgotten because of the X F L season is on now and it's the 
Stanley Cup playoffs. Now they're forced to run Puff Pieces on 60 
minutes about Ray. And so



08:05
Ann Vandersteel 
 I

08:05
Jeremy Brown 
 tell people that this is a clear indication. that is true that's 
getting out whether it's through the 44,000 hours of video or whether 
it's through the FBI leak of classified messages, which I'm using my 
air quote for classified because it's illegal to classify. uh things 
just to cover up a crime which destruction of evidence and tampering 
of official documents is a crime. But see these things are coming out. 
And so therefore they have to continue with this counter narrative to 
the truth by running the. tough pieces that uh on Ray and uh making 
sure Tucker Carlson gets fired and all these other, all these other 
very odd things that aren't odd at all. They're all part of a 
orchestrated effort, uh, to deceive the American people about what 
happened on January 6th.

08:58
Ann Vandersteel 
 Can I ask, I mean, as a, as a former green beret, does it not dis 
dishearten you when you see articles in military dot com where they 
basically are, it looks like they're putting up the Heisman 
essentially when they talk about this in the article that's discussing 
your case, it says there's no evidence, veterans or service members 
are more or less likely to be radicalized or fall into extremist 
behavior. However, there is a long pattern of people with military 
backgrounds being at the center. a far right organizations or domestic 
terror attacks, those groups including the Oath Keepers, actively 
recruit service members and veterans for the inherent social 
credibility. They help bring to movements and tactical training. I 
mean, where does that leave you feeling with respect to like the 
current affairs of our military? Because this is, people are wondering 
who's gonna start to remove some of these people that clearly don't 
even have signs sworn to notarize oaths of office on file. That's 
something I haven't even told you about yet.

09:51
Jeremy Brown 
 Well, I mean, one, let me just say that the, the gentleman that wrote 
that article, uh, I was, I was notified of that article, military dot 
com. I immediately had my, my people reach out to him and he did, we 
actually did have a sit down interview which he wants to continue. Uh 
I, I would say that the question that he actually asked me, uh he, he 
seemed to be very first. So we'll see what type of article he comes 
out with after speaking to me rather than just reading the D O J's 
narrative, which is basically what that article was. That article was 
nothing but him read. uh media reports and reading the Department of 



Justice statements in the court docket, right? Which are all lies. So, 
uh unfortunately, journalism is no longer journalism. So a lot of 
reporters these days will simply just report on what some other 
journalists reported on who reported on some other journalists who was 
told what to report on. Right. I've actually had. uh journalists that 
have done interviews on me who were skeptical and probably not uh 
friendly to the conservative or patriot cause that wrote articles that 
probably were fair and were rejected by their editors and they were 
basically. flabbergasted and it actually kind of worked as a, as an 
opportunity to make them understand that what we've been saying all 
along, which is that this is fake news, this is propaganda. You know, 
when you take somebody that put their heart and soul into their 
profession. and then you have it rejected right in their face, it's 
kind of a slap to the face. So uh a lot of, a lot of these reporters I 
think are, are, are actually uh being shown that when they do come 
across something that doesn't uh go and lock, lock stuff with the 
narrative and then they try to write about it, it gets rejected and 
you see this uh across the country with. local reporters that have 
tried to report on COVID or January 6th or the election that are 
having their editors shoot down their stories and then they ultimately 
uh call them out live on television or they walk away from those 
organizations and start their own independent efforts. So I think 
that's a good thing because you can only do that for so long before. 
enough voices now that have done it to where you start to lose control 
of your monopoly on information.

12:15
Ann Vandersteel 
 Exactly. All right. So you've, um, you made a, uh, a really attempt 
at running for office here in Florida. And I, I recall when I, I went 
to your, to your girlfriend and uh, folks that were supporting you up 
in, at the Rock The Red event I bought one of the big, uh, orange 
shirts. I actually wear that when I go and do my walks every morning, 
not every morning. So I have to wash it. But it's, it's, uh, you know, 
it's your Jeremy Brown inmate shirt. It was, it's epic. Right. It 
stands

12:41
Jeremy Brown 
 out.

12:43
Ann Vandersteel 
 It's a great, it was a great,

12:44
Jeremy Brown 
 oh, you mean you

12:45



Ann Vandersteel 
 didn't,

12:46
Jeremy Brown 
 you didn't get one of the, uh, blaze orange abolish the FBI campaign 
T

12:51
Ann Vandersteel 
 shirt?

12:52
Jeremy Brown 
 Oh, my goodness. I'm gonna have to do

12:56
Ann Vandersteel 
 right.

12:57
Jeremy Brown 
 We might, we, we might have to, uh we might have to, to uh put them 
in, in the, we have to reprint them and get one. But the, no, I 
appreciate that.

13:07
Ann Vandersteel 
 No. All good, all good. But uh when it comes to, you know, to getting 
involved in politics right now, just, you know, I ran some that myself 
and other folks ran a bunch of freedom of information request acts. on 
a lot of people across government. I just submitted mine for the 
Supreme Court and the Ninth Circuit out in California, the northern 
district. But we had a very enterprising young lady Lisa mcgee who did 
all the uh for Kamala Harris and the entire Biden regime cabinet. None 
of these people have uh a signed, sworn notarized oath of office on 
file. They may have. the cameras, put their hand on some book and 
swore an oath to the constitution, but to be legal five US C 33 31 33 
32 you have to have it signed and notarized and paper on file and none 
of them have it. And we're finding out this is really the case in a 
lot of our public quotes, air quotes, servants, um, more like 
corporate employees, uh, all of, of the country at all levels of 
government from local, all the way up to federal. So, understanding 
that and knowing that Merrick Garland is one of those people who 
doesn't have a signed sworn oath on file. Obviously, the attorney 
general, how do you expect this to adjudicate for everybody like 
yourself? How is this going to unwind so that you are actually free? 
Because what they're charging you with is ridiculous. You

14:20



Jeremy Brown 
 have one minute left. Oh well, we just hit the one minute. So let me, 
let me call you right back and then, and then we'll uh we'll get into 
answering that question.

14:29
Ann Vandersteel 
 No problem.

14:31
Jeremy Brown 
 Alright, thanks. Bye

14:32
Ann Vandersteel 
 bye

14:33
Jeremy Brown 
 the call.


